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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided aBer the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-08-01 Pages: 110 Publisher: Science Press title: Medical
Colleges Basic Courses Experimental series textbook: Medical Immunology tutorial List Price: 15.00 yuan Author:
Publisher: Science Press published Date: August 1. 2012 ISBN: 9787030354365 words: Page: 110 Revision: 1
Binding: Paperback: Weight: 159 g Editors' Choice Medical Colleges Basic Course experimental series textbooks:
Medical Immunology experimental tutorial of available Medical Colleges clinical. prevention. based on oral.
anesthesia. imaging. pharmacy. testing. care and other professional students are also available for teaching.
research reference. Summary Medical Colleges basic course experiment series textbooks: Medical Immunology
experimental tutorial introduces the detection of immune molecules and immune cells involved in some classic
immunological experiments such as precipitation reactions. agglutination immune marker technology.
research and basic experiment. such as The immune cells were isolated. cultured and functional assay
technology. as well as the establishment of animal models. innovative research experiments established title.
The book is divided into five first experiment overview. second molecular immunology experiments. the third
cellular immunology experiments. Title IV for Animal Immunology. the fiBh chapter of innovative experiments
for research. Outlined in directory first. laboratory rules. the emergency treatment of experimental accident
three oil mirrors the use and protection of a specific antibody preparation of the second molecule.
Experimental Immunology. rabbit anti-sheep erythrocyte serum (hemolytic Preparation II of the hormone).
rabbit anti-human IgG Antiserum experimental immune sera Identification and purification of a purified rabbit
anti-SRBC serum (hemolysin) identified two immune sera an experimental three agglutination a direct
agglutination reaction two. indirect agglutination experiment four precipitation reaction a unidirectional
immunodiHusion test. double immunodiHusion test. counter immuno electrophoresis test. test five rocket
immunoelectrophoresis. immunoelectrophoresis test VI. immune turbidimetric test experiment five immune
markers...
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